
Subject Oxford Flood Ordinance 

From Tkacs, Thomas 

To Bob Schwartz 

Sent Thursday, March 06, 2014 2:02 PM 

  

I have reviewed the Flood Ordinance conveyed by your March 4, 2014 cover letter. 

  

The Flood Ordinance is in compliance with the National Flood Insurance Program.. 

  

Thank  you, 

  

Thomas Tkacs, P.E. 

  

 
  

Department of Natural Resources 

Environmental Protection Division 

Watershed Protection Branch 

NonPoint Source Program 

Floodplain Management Unit 

200 Piedmont Ave., S.W., Suite 418 

Atlanta, GA 30334 

  

404.651.8478 v 

  

  

www.gaepd.com 

  

Thomas.Tkacs@dnr.state.ga.us 

  

  

Web: http://www.georgiadfirm.com/ 

Find your Flood Risk: http://www.georgiadfirm.com/default.htm I Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/GAFloods 

YouTube: http://www.youtube.com/user/georgiafloodmap/feed 

  

 


